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  Hi everyone, 

        Last Friday, we completed our celebrations NAIDOC week with stories, 
art and craft work, a yarning circle and making traditional Johnny Cakes.  We 
are still in the process of finishing up our spray painting art and a large puzzle 
mural. These will look great on our walls once complete. 

 

 

 

        Swimming 

Yesterday we began our swimming lessons at Trinity Pool. It was so nice to 
be in the water during such a hot day. As we are sharing the pool with Whian 
Whian Public, our groups are very small. Students aren’t allowed to mingle 
with students from other schools, so our students are getting time well spent 
in the pool. Students who were a little tentative to start with were really 
enthusiastically participating. A year makes a difference as well as realizing 
that they can touch the bottom in the shallow end now that they are taller. 

 

                           Remembrance Day 

 Last Wednesday, at 10:45 am, we joined in to 
the live Remembrance Day Service that was 
held in Martin Place, Sydney. After the 

service, we went and laid our wreath at the base of the 
flagpole and put the flags back up from half-mast. It was a 
lovely service. 
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           Upcoming Events 

 

        Intensive Swimming Program                                                

Week 6 (16-20 November) 

 

         Kindergarten Orientation Days 

         Fridays from November 6 

         

     

 

 

 

 

       Break and Enter 

Please be aware of 

happenings around our 

school as we had another 

attempted break-in on the 

weekend.  

If you see any unusual 

activity on site please phone 

the police on 66891244 or 

our Safety and Security 

hotline on 1800 811 523 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Have you looked at this page? 

                                          https://education.nsw.gov.au/ 
                                      #MathsTrainsBrains 

We use maths every day, in almost everything we do. Explore how with 
fun, practical activities for young minds. 

Visit Everyday Maths  

 

                                Transition to High School 

   Today and over the next few weeks, our Year 6 students are attending Orientation 
Days at High School. What an exciting time for them to meet new teachers, make 
new friends and check out their future schools.  Wishing them all a fantastic time 
and I can’t wait to hear how they went today. 

 

                                        Report Cards 

We are in week 6 and busy organizing our school reports 
for the end of year.  Reports will go out in Week 9 and I 
will let parents know over the coming weeks about 
parent/teacher interviews. 

 

Alison Bath 
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